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Commissioner McClain-  
It was good speaking with you yesterday.  Please accept my resignation from the PRAC board. I 
have enjoyed serving on the board for all the years that I have but find my schedule is not 
allowing me to fulfill my responsibilities.  My parents are 93 years old now and I’m the primary 
caregiver as well as still running the law enforcement sponsored academies at the College.   We 
are seeing a drastic increase in the number of recruits coming our way which further divides my 
attention. I simply don’t like to be in a position where I’m letting you or the PRAC board down. I 
will absolutely continue to provide recruits to the Fall Carnival event held at the SE Livestock 
Pavilion as well as continue to assist in any way I can.  I was thrilled to hear you had someone 
who was interested so with that information coupled with a lot of thought and sorrow 
regarding the resignation, I’ve come to this final decision. Please move forward with your 
candidate.  I wish you and the PRAC board the best and again will be glad to serve the County in 
any way I can!  
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